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Heating Ventilation Air Conditioning and Refrigeration (HVACR) 

 

Johnson Controls Contributes to the HVACR Department by donation of 10 work stations  

Ryan Maccario, Ferris HVACR alumni of Johnson Controls in Milwaukee, WI provided ten new 

work stations to the HVACR Department. The work stations are housed in the Control 

Laboratory for student use in the Heating Ventilation and Air Conditioning Courses (HVAC) 

312 and 415. HVACR Associate professor Eric Quilitzsch accepted this donation on behalf of 

the department.   
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